
 

 
 

August 2023 
Dear Parent / Guardian 
 
I hope that you all have had a good summer – we look forward to welcoming the children back next week.  
 
Below is important information regarding full return to school from Wednesday 30 August 2023. 

Please be aware of the following as you prepare to send your child back to school. 

• Ensure that you update contact details so that we can contact you via our text service. 

• Children will continue to be advised to wash their hands and sanitise etc regularly. 

• Ensure that you have downloaded and registered for the Seesaw Communication App so you are able to 

receive all relevant information. 

• P1 and P2 parents may drop the children to the classroom door. P3 parents may accompany the children to 

the P3 door until Halloween. All other pupils should enter the school unaccompanied.  

• If a parent needs to get a child out of school early for an unavoidable appointment, they must telephone the 

school office, the child will be sent to the main entrance at the designated time. 

• Children should wear their full school uniform every day. P4-P7 children should wear PE uniform on PE days.  

• Further information re Breakfast Club and other After School Clubs will be available at the beginning of the 

new term. 

• PARKING - No cars should park, drop off or pick up in the entrance to the school, or on the footpaths beside 

the school. The car park is for staff and disabled access only. The disabled parking spot in the car park should 

only be used by people who have a Blue Badge. 

 

Free School Meals 

Parents are reminded that, as a matter of urgency, they should apply ONLINE for Free School Meals.  

Parents of children who pay for meals should continue to use the School Money App to do so. 

 
See you next week! 
 
Miss Keegan 

 

Wednesday 30 August – School will finish for all P2 – P7 children at 12 noon –  
                                             PLEASE NOTE THERE WILL BE NO SCHOOL DINNERS 
 
Thursday 31 August - – School will finish for all P2 – P7 children at 12 noon –  
                                             PLEASE NOTE THERE WILL BE NO SCHOOL DINNERS 
 
Friday 1 September – Full school day  
From 30 August the school day will start for ALL children at 9am. Children will be welcome to enter the gates 
from 8.50 onwards. P1 and P2 can be left to external classroom door from 8.45am onwards. 

 P1 and P2 children will finish each day at 2pm.  
P3 children will finish at 2pm until Hallowe’en and after Halloween will do a full school day to 3pm.  
P4-P7 pupils will finish each day at 3pm on Monday, Tuesday and Thursday – 2pm on Wednesday and Friday.  
 
All children will enter the school grounds via the pedestrian gate at the front entrance of the school.  

 


